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As a faculty member who has had the privilege to participate in the Strong Start 

Grant, I have had the opportunity to watch students who have struggle with school 

learn to enjoy being part of an academic setting. I got to work with students directly 

by participating in a session call Dungeons and Diversity to help students learn study 

skills. the students were engaged and we had fun and in the end they left with 

tangible ways they could study better. I am grateful that our state supports educating 

everyone, we truly embody the reality of including all student in the opportunity for an 

education. Thank you for this opportunity for our students at WOU.  


